@B C. V. Raman College of Engineering, Bhubaneswar
NOTICE

Ref: CVRCE/PO/SN/073/2018 Date: 04.10.2018

All the B.Tech Students (2", 3" and 4" year) are
hereby informed that Manya- The Princeton Review, is
organising a workshop on GRE in our campus on
6™ October, 2018 at 4.00 PM at RIHC Auditorium
(Ground Floor).

Students interested to attend the workshop should
report at the venue 15 minutes before the start of the

workshop.
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